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In autumn 2021 four schools from four countries embarked on a journey together 
throughout the entire school year with the help of eTwinning. United in Diversity. 

Romania

Italy

Ukraine

Turkey





Due to this project the students from four different towns and cities started 
to learn more about three other wonderful places and regions they have 
not heard before.

Marghita - a small town in the north-west of Romania

Taranto - a city in southern Italy

Kropyvnytskyi - a city in central Ukraine

Sivas - a city in central Turkey



Four schools have joined the project

1. “Octavian Goga” National College from Marghita, Romania
2. Istituto C.G. Viola  from Taranto, Italy
3. School 34  from Kropyvnytskyi, Ukraine
4. Hamza Yerlikaya Secondary School from Sivas, Turkey



First, we introduced ourselves. Students presented their countries.













Then we were excited to find out about new places and other schools. Marghita -Romania



“Octavian Goga” National College Romania



Istituto C.G. Viola Taranto Italy

 Our Italian friends taught us how to use 
Padlet by sending us a Padlet presentation 
of their country, region, school and 
students participating in this project.  



School 34 Kropyvnytskyi, Ukraine



Hamza Yerlikaya Secondary School from Sivas, Turkey



We even created an eTwinning corner in our school



At Christmas we wished each other a Merry Christmas by means of 
singing Traditional Christmas carols and exchanging emails.

It was rather exciting to get 
an email from a student 
who lives in another 
country. Children really 
enjoyed this activity.







Students were really excited to read the emails/letters they 
received from their eTwinning friends.



In February our students exchanged St. Valentine’s Cards 
and worked on projects about famous writers or poets who 
wrote about love.
We even sang some famous Italian songs about love. We had great fun singing in 
Italian!

This way our learners found out about the Romanian National Poet called Mihai 
Eminescu or about the Ukrainian poet and writer Taras Shevchenko.









The Ukrainian teacher  sent and then posted her students’ works 
on the topic of love in February. Little were we aware that this 
unfair war was to start soon in their country. Here are a few cards 
written by the Ukrainian children just a few days before the war 
broke out and changed the way they lived completely. We are all 
praying for their safety!





We sent them support messages to encourage them. 





Sadly, without our Ukrainian friends we had an online meeting.Students from the three 
remaining countries sang a song dedicated to their mothers in their own language. It was 
touching because on the 8th of March we celebrate Women’s Day and Mother’s Day.

The Italian teachers involved all the students with a lovely warmer on Wordwall. Next we 
exchanged Easter cards and learned about the traditions each country follows at Easter. The 
Turkish students shared with us the traditions they have related to Ramadan. 



Our online meeting seen from Turkey.





Our planet needs our help! Our Italian friends suggested 
the Pedibus. What a brilliant idea!



And recycling to stop pollution.



We all want to 
keep our 
planet clean!



Time to say goodbye. Thank you to all of you, teachers 
and students.




